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Wednesday 17th June 2020 
     

Dear Parents,    
 
I hope you and your families are continuing to keep well. Following on from our recent 
communications, I wish to advise you of our latest weekly news. 
          
This week we welcomed back some of our Year 6 pupils. To support social distancing, we have 
staggered arrival times. Please can Year 6 pupils arrive 8:50 – 9:00am and keyworker pupils arrive 
9:00 – 9:10am.  We totally understand and respect that some parents do not wish to send their child 
back to school at this time and the guidance we have is that they will not be penalised.  Home 
learning ideas will continue to be available on the website as before.  
 
At the end of this term we will be saying ‘Happy Retirement’ to Mr Gleave.  He has worked as our 
Site Maintenance Officer for thirteen years and has often gone above and beyond his role.  We 
would like to thank him from us all, for his hard work, support and dedication to the school and the 
children and we wish him a long, peaceful and happy retirement. 
 
Also (we know you may have been wondering what was happening) we would like to wish Mrs Harris 
a speedy recovery after sustaining a broken arm.  We look forward to seeing her back in school in 
September. 
 
When or if we are in a position to potentially re-open for our Reception and/or Year 1 pupils before 
the end of this term (depending upon staffing and keyworker pupil numbers) we will of course 
advise you at the earliest opportunity.  
 
If you have any concerns or questions relating to home learning or your child’s education or welfare, 
please do not hesitate to contact us.  You can continue to contact teachers directly through their 
staff email or telephone the school.   
 
Again, on behalf of all the staff, I wish to thank you all for your support and understanding during 
these challenging times. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
Mrs T Bramwell 
Senior Teacher  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 


